
Mrs. Rose Mendik 
154-51 28th Avenue 
Flushing, New York 11356 

Dear Mrs. Mendik: 

October 1, 1979 

Thank you for your generous donation of two beautiful hand­
made lace tablecloths given to the St. Vartan Cathedral Museum. 

It is only through the thoughtfulness of people like your­
self that the Church is able to serve and grow. 

We are most grateful for your donation, valued at approximately 
$1,000 (one thousand dollars), not only for its intrinsic value but 
for the spirit with which it was given. 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


